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Dear City University Ajman Community,

As we bid farewell to the vibrant days of spring, it's time to reflect on 
the enriching experiences and achievements that have defined the 
Spring 2024 semester at City University Ajman. From academic 
milestones to innovative initiatives and community engagements, 
it has been a period of growth, resilience, and collaboration.

جامعة المدینة عجمان
CITY UNIVERSITY AJMAN 



January 2024

CUA College of Media organized the Graduation Projects Exhibition, the 
event was inaugurated by CUA President Mr. Imran Khan and our esteemed 
guests HE Dr. Abdallah Belheif Alnuaimi, Chairman of the Sharjah 
Consultative Council, His Excellency Brigadier Khalid Mohammed Al Nuaimi, 
Deputy Director General of Police Operations at Ajman Police, and HE Ahmed 
Said Algarwan, Secretary General of the Sharjah Consultative Council.

CUA Vice-Chancellor, Dr. Mohamed S. Amerah, and Dr. Maribon Viray 
Sangma, University and Career Guidance Counselor, Sharjah American 
International School � Abu Dhabi (SAIS), have signed an MoU to explore 
the diverse collaborative opportunities between the two entities.



January 2024

CUA President, Mr. Imran Khan, signed a Memorandum of Understanding 
(MOU) with Ohio State University, USA. The agreement signifies a 
commitment to collaboration and partnership between the two 
institutions in various areas such as academic exchange programs, 
research initiatives, and other cooperative efforts to foster mutual 
benefits and advancements in education and knowledge.

Capturing moments from our Sustainability Reporting and ESG Metrics 
Symposium in the presence of President Mr. Imran Khan and H.E. Mr. 
Adnan Al Noorani, founder of the Future Innovation Summit and Chairman 
of the Board for Leo Investments, D1 Technologies, Apollo Management, 
and H2H General Trading.



February 2024

CUA�s 8th batch graduation ceremony for bachelor�s and master�s degrees 
was graced by the presence of His Highness Sheikh Ammar bin Humaid Al 
Nuaimi, Crown Prince of Ajman, and Chairman of the Executive Council, 
along with His Highness Sheikh Rashid bin Humaid Al Nuaimi, Chairman of 
the Municipality and Planning Department in Ajman and Chairman of the 
University�s Board of Trustees. Also, attendance were His Excellency Dr. 
Ahmed Belhoul Al Falasi, Minister of Education, and various esteemed 
dignitaries.

Our sincere wishes for success and prosperity accompany our graduates as 
they embark on their future endeavors
 



February 2024

CUA hosted the Spring 2024 Orientation, welcoming new students to the 
session. President, Mr. Imran Khan offered words of encouragement, 
urging students to actively engage with the CUA community to maximize 
their university experiences. The Student Affairs department outlined the 
flow of student life, followed by an interactive Q&A session.    

CUA President Mr. Imran Khan, and Dr. Mohamed Mroueh, Principal of Al 
Ittihad Private School in Dubai, have signed a memorandum of 
understanding (MoU) to facilitate collaborative initiatives and student 
opportunities between the two institutions. 



February 2024

President Mr. Imran Khan awarded CUA faculty members for their 
extensive efforts in publishing books, textbooks and papers in various 
fields such as Law, Education, Literature, Research and more

CUA hosted its First International Conference - The World of Metaverse: 
Investing in the Future, organized by the College of Humanities in 
collaboration with Professional Postgraduate Diploma in Teaching. 
President, Mr. Imran Khan delivered the welcoming remarks, followed by 
speeches from the keynote speakers: Dr. Tamara Al-golaghasi, President 
of the American International Education Federation and Mr. Ahmed Fathi, 
Representative of Ajman Chamber of Commerce and Industry.



February 2024

CUA welcomed the Grade 12 students of Al Saleh Private School on campus 
for a seminar about CUA academic programs followed by a tour of the 
premises. The students explored the facilities and met with faculty 
members from various programs.

CUA President, Mr. Imran Khan, and Mr. Yousef Hasan Al Ali from Alkamal 
American International School - Halwan, met and formalized an MoU to 
enhance collaboration between the two organizations.



February 2024

CUA President, Mr. Imran Khan, welcomed the Cyprus University (BAU 
Cyprus) team, including President of the Board of Trustees, Mr. Eral 
Osmanlar, and advisor Mrs. Elif Pekçetin. They were joined by Her 
Excellency Sheikha Dr. Hind bint Abdulaziz Al Qassimi and her deputy Dr. 
Suhail Bin Ahmed from Business Professional World Emirates Club (BPW) to 
initiate collaborative efforts between BAU Cyprus and City University 
Ajman.

CUA President, Mr. Imran Khan received Mr. Rizwan Sajan, Founder and 
Chairman of Danube Group, followed by a campus tour and attendance 
of College of Media�s First International Conference on Media and Mass 
Communication Media Innovation: Opportunities and Challenges



February 2024

Celebrating diversity at CUA! President Imran Khan inaugurated Global 
Day 2024, exploring vibrant student pavilions showcasing cultures 
worldwide. Students shared insights about their countries, fostering 
cultural exchange.

In the presence of Sheikh Abdullah bin Majid Al Nuaimi The opening of the 
charitable art exhibition. Using my paintbrush : Make them smile
To support the orphans



March 2024

Highlights from CUA�s Annual Sports Fest! Celebrating teamwork and 
sportsmanship � a showcase of collective spirit among all employees.

CUA participated in the BMI Education Fair held in Dubai in March  2024. 
This event presented an excellent opportunity for CUA to engage with 
potential students, university collaborators, and agents, showcasing its 
programs and scholarships



As part of its Internationalization Strategy, CUA participated in the 
Education Fair in Kazakhstan from February 22nd to 29th. The core focus of 
CUA's participation was multifaceted, aiming primarily to recruit 
prospective students from Kazakhstan, foster opportunities for student 
exchange programs, and advance collaborative ventures with 
educational institutions in the region.

NIHS visited CUA to prepare for our upcoming dentistry internship 
program, including a meet-and-greet session with the President and the 
NIHS team

March 2024



CUA Vice Chancellor Dr. Mohammed Amerah awarded the winners, 
organizers and judges of the Pick and Speak Competition. 

Ajman Police invited students of CUA at Al Madina Station to brainstorm 
ideas and receive feedback for their services

March 2024



CUA achieved ISO certifications for 21001:2018 (Management Systems for 
Educational Organizations), 9001:2015 (Quality Management Systems), 
and 45001:2018 (Occupational Health and Safety Management Systems) 
from Quality Registrar Systems (QRS). The Managing Director of QRS 
presented and congratulated CUA President, Mr. Imran Khan, with the 
certificates.

CUA Vice Chancellor, Dr. Mohammed Amerah signed an MoU with 
Truemed LLC. Both parties aim to explore collaborative opportunities, 
including joint ventures, research endeavors, and strategic initiatives, 
with the goal of enhancing their respective organizations.

March 2024



Highlight from the annual READ Iftar gathering

March 2024

CUA Vice Chancellor Dr. Mohammed Amerah awarded the winners, 
organizers and judges of the Pick and Speak Competition.



April  2024

Highlights from the Student Iftaar party 2024

CUA�s College of Dentistry hosted its first international conference, 
�Exploring Frontiers of Research and Innovation in Dentistry.� CUA�s 
President, Mr. Imran Khan delivered the welcome remarks, followed by 
presentations from esteemed guest speakers, Dr. Majd Naji, CEO and 
Founder of Liberty Clinics, and Dr. Amir Hadjhamou, Consultant 
Prosthodontist & Director of the Elite Academy. The conference united a 
diverse audience, from seasoned dentists to eager students, fostering 
knowledge exchange and professional growth.



April  2024

CUA hosted a fitness challenge to showcase healthy competition and 
student engagement 

CUA President Mr. Imran Khan inaugurated the �Made With Love� 
exhibition, showcasing projects by senior Emiratis and People of 
Determination. The event was honored by the presence of Mr. Abdullah 
Abdulmohsen Al Nuaimi, Chairman of the Organizing Committee for 
Ajman Education Exhibition, Mrs. Maryam Mohammed Al Nuaimi, Deputy 
Chairman of the Organizing Committee for Ajman Education Exhibition, 
and Mr. Mohammed Imran Al Ali, Presenter at the Sharjah Broadcasting 
Authority



CUA President Mr. Imran Khan welcomed a delegation from Guangdong 
University in China, led by Vice Chairman Professor Xianjia Luo, to engage 
in discussions regarding mutual collaboration in the fields of business, 
fintech, and technology.

CUA President Mr. Imran Khan received H.E. Ahmed bin Mohamed Al 
Jarwan, President of the Global Council for Tolerance and Peace, at the 
University campus to explore opportunities for mutual cooperation 
between the Council and the University

May 2024



CUA President Mr. Imran Khan welcomed Mr. Tariq Zia and Mr. Yousuf 
Mohammed Abdullah AlShaiba to the External Advisory Board Meeting for 
the College of Business. The meeting was held to discuss strategic 
initiatives and academic advancements, provided a platform for 
insightful dialogue and collaboration between esteemed board members 
and the university leadership

The College of Dentistry�s Community Service Committee organized a 
training session titled �Inclusive Healthcare Training for University 
Students,� led by Mr. Bahij Khouzami. The session focused on improving 
communication during dental treatments for patients, particularly 
people of determination

May 2024



CUA at AETEX 2024 � CUA dignitaries and admissions team attended the 
first day of the Ajman International Education and Training Exhibition. CUA 
President Mr. Imran Khan greeted HH Sheikh Rashid bin Humaid Al Nuaimi 
followed by an an MoU signing with His Excellency / Salem Al-Suwaidi, 
General Manager of Ajman Chamber of Commerce and Industry to foster 
collaboration between the two organizations. 

CUA hosted its annual Career Fair, bringing in 25+ companies from 
various industries to the campus, allowing students to explore their 
career options. President Mr. Imran Khan met with company 
representatives followed by an MoU signing with Mr. Liam Doherty, 
Enterprise Director of Connect Resources. 

May 2024



CUA�s College of Humanities hosted the Psychology Exhibition, where 
students presented their projects and perspectives on the topic. This was 
followed by a lecture on International Family Day, during which faculty 
members engaged in a Q&A session with the audience.

College of Dentistry hosted a dynamic workshop for the students titled 
�The Full Workflow of Composite Veneers,� led by Dr. Sherif Khadr and 
sponsored by Truemed Dental Professional Services and Shofu Middle 
East & Africa

May 2024



The Student Council organized its first Youth Entrepreneurs Forum at City 
University Ajman on Thursday, May 2024 ,16. This forum is the first student 
platform that brings together creative individuals and those interested in 
the world of entrepreneurship. Experiences were exchanged between 
students and graduates. The event was full of inspiration and knowledge 
and witnessed participation from students and entrepreneurs.

CUA President Mr. Imran Khan and Ms. Fatima Abu Muwais, Principal of Al 
Kamal American International School - Al Azarah Branch, signed a 
Memorandum of Understanding (MoU) to provide scholarships and 
collaborative opportunities for both institutions

May 2024



CUA President Mr. Imran Khan signed a Memorandum of Understanding 
(MoU) with Mr. Rizwan Jawaid, Principal of First Academy School, 
proposing combined collaborative opportunities for both entities

CUA President, Mr. Imran Khan, has signed a Memorandum of 
Understanding (MoU) with the Consul General of Palestine his excellency 
Mr. Mohammad Asaad.

This MoU signifies an important step forward in fostering collaborative 
opportunities between our institution and the Consulate General of 
Palestine.

May 2024



CUA President Mr. Imran Khan signed an MoU with H.E. Mr. Ahmed bin 
Mohammed Aljarwan, President of Global Council for Tolerance and 
Peace. The MoU sets forth opportunities of collaboration in fields of mutual 
interest for both institutions

May 2024

CUA's College of Dentistry welcomed external examiners from various 
higher education institutions, specialized in various dental fields to assess 
the quality and effectiveness of our academic program.



Stay tuned for the 

next edition!

Follow our social media to daily updates:
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